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Jean Fraser - 77 Walnut Street / Munjoy Heights Att. Ow

From: Tilar Mazzeo <tilar.mazzeo@gmail.com>

To: Jonathan Culley <jonathan@redfernproperties.com>,
<JF@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 12/12/2013 5:32 PM

Subject: 77 Walnut Street / Munjoy Heights

Dear Jean,

I've been in conversations with Jonathan this fall about the development on Munjoy
Heights. I own the duplex at 77 Walnut Street (one half of which is my primary
residence) and am an abutter to the development in question. [ write to say that I have no

objections to the project proceeding as one of the affected abutters and support it going
ahead.

Should you have question, please feel to be in touch.

All best Tilar
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